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Abstract:
Ed Ellett, an AMD vice president, said the company had begun shipping those models to manufacturers, but AMD now expects widespread availability of systems based on them later in the fourth quarter.
Advanced Micro Devices Inc. announced the latest speed boost for its microprocessors, but said computers using those chips won't become available until late November.

AMD, Sunnyvale, Calif., said that two new members of its Athlon XP chip family, the 2700+ and 2800+ models, will be priced at $349 and $397, respectively. The faster 2800+ model, in particular, will be targeted at computer-game enthusiasts and will first be exclusively available from personal-computer makers that specialize in high-performance systems for that market.

The chip announcements are widely seen as a pre-emptive move against rival Intel Corp., Santa Clara, Calif., which expects to begin offering a Pentium 4 chip with a clock speed of three gigahertz in the fourth quarter. AMD's previous two high-end models, the Athlon XP 2400+ and 2600+, were expected to be available in computer systems in September.

Ed Ellett, an AMD vice president, said the company had begun shipping those models to manufacturers, but AMD now expects widespread availability of systems based on them later in the fourth quarter.

In 4 p.m. composite trading, AMD's shares declined seven cents to $5.27 on the New York Stock Exchange.

